
NOTICE

STOP
Please do not enter this facility if you have 

a new or worse cough, shortness  
of breath or a fever over 38°C.

If you are exhibiting these flu-like symptoms, 
please remain at home until your symptoms pass.

 This recommendation is for your health and the health 
of staff and patrons of this facility.

Thank you.


